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July 3, 1980

Mr. Rick Trombetta
20334 Saticoy Street #10 IN RCSPONSE REFER
Canoga Park, CA 91306 TO FOIA-80-312

Dear Mr. Trombetta:

This is in reply to your letter dated June 12, 1980, in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Informatra Act, information on how Three Mije
Island is about to release Krypton yas into the atmosphere, and cn what

date and how much over the allowable limits the radioactive gas is.

In response to your request, the documents listed in Appendix A are
enclosed,

We have been informed by the NRC technical staff that the informatien
contained in documents one and two of Appendix A should answer the
questions you have on the release of Krypton gas from TMI-2. The staff
also advised us that it has accumulated approximately thirty-six inches
of documents as working papers on this subject.

As you may already kﬁow. the TMI-2 atmospheric venting operation began

on June 28, 1980, and it is proceeding according to the publicly announced
plans.

After you have examined the enclosed documents, if you have any further
requirenents for documents on specific topics you may wish to contact

Mr. Frank W. Karas of my staff at Area Code 301/492-8133 for assistance.

A copy of the Commission's regulation 10 CFR Part 9 is enclosed for your
information.

This completes action on your request.

Sincerely,

. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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APPENDIX A

1. May, 1980 NUREG-0662, Vol. 1, Final Environmental Assessment
for Decontamination of the Three Mile Island Unit 2
reactor Building Atmosphere

2. May 5, 1980 Answers to Questions About Removing Krypton from the
Three Mile Island, Unit = Reactor Building (18 pages)

i
3. June 17, 1980 Public Notice- The Patriot



